
Upcoming
Important Dates

September 16:
  No School-Staff Professional 
  day

September 19:
  Parent-Teacher Conferences

September 27:
  All Pro Dads @ 7:45AM

October 1:
  Fall Pictures

October 2:
  Parent-Teacher Conferences

October 7-11:
  Homecoming Week

October 8:
  PTO Meeting at 9AM

October 11:
  Homecoming Parade

Dear Souders Families and Friends:

Please join us for a community forum to provide feedback on draft options for 
new elementary attendance zones.  We will be explaining options and criteria for 
new attendance zones for the opening of Prairie Run Elementary (2020) and the 
conversion of the current intermediate building to an elementary (opening 2023).  
Stay tuned for a video of the options and a feedback survey, which will be 
available on our district website after the meeting.

What:  Elementary Redistricting Community Forum
Where: Big Walnut High School Innovation Center
When: Monday, September 30 at 6:00 pm

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Mr. Cox

Quote of the Week: 
“The world in which we live 

and work values perfect 
attendance and admires 

those who are always busy.” 
John Koessler

September 13,  2019

Curriculum night videos have 
been shared with parents through 
Schoology.  Please contact our 
office if you have questions. We 
welcome feedback on our new 
format. 

School Expenses

* School Fees $55.00/year
* Full Day Kindergarten Tuition:  $200/month

* Preschool Tuition:  $180/month
* Breakfast Cost:  Full Price- $1.50   Reduced Price- $.30

* Lunch Cost:  Full Price- $2.75   Reduced Price- $.40

Fall Parent Teacher 
Conference Dates
Sept. 19th 4:00-8:00
Oct. 2nd 4:00-8:00
Oct. 15th 4:00-8:00

If you have not done 
already, please join our 
Souders Family Group on 
Schoology. The group code 
is: P96H-962M-XXF77

I plan to post updates and 
information 1-2 times a 
week. 

Schoology Help Desk @ the 
Community Library
September 23, 6:00-7:00pm
September 25, 4:00-5:00pm
September 27, 9:00-10:00am
October 1, 5:00-6:00pm 

Dear Souders Families and Friends:

Next week we have our first set of parent-teacher 
conferences. The elementary schools have 3 sets of 
conferences in September and October-the dates are 
listed below. We wanted to have the opportunity to 
meet with all parents in the fall. We will have another 
set of conferences in the springs. Should you have any 
concerns, you are always welcome to reach out to 
teachers at any time.

Thanks,
Mr. Cox

https://impactflow.com/event/presented-by-big-walnut-local-schools-10294

